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October 19, 2007

The Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council

City Hall
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403

Your Honor and Council Members

I am requesting that a communication be sent to the proper committee, to look into
the potential need for additional street lighting at the intersection of 16™. and Clark for

safety considerations.

Respectfully requested,

Robert L. Anderson
Alderman, Second District



